
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are very excited to meet your child for the 2023-2024 school year! Second Grade is a fun
filled year where the students will be working hard and truly gaining independence. We would
like the students to be prepared for the year ahead.

Supplies Needed 206 & 208:

● Student backpack
● 4 glue sticks
● 24 count box of crayons
● 5 Black Expo Dry Erase Markers
● Boys - 1 bottle of Clorox or Disinfected Wipes
● Girls - 2 boxes of tissues
● 3 rolls of paper towels
● 3 composition books
● 2 boxes of pencils
● 1 pack of Pink Pearl erasers
● 1 pack of Pencil Top Erasers
● Ream of Copy Paper

Supplies Needed 208 ONLY:

● Hand soap
● 3 pocket folders that are plastic (Please buy ONE RED FOLDER☺)

Supplies Needed 206 ONLY:

● Headphones that can connect to an IPAD. (Over the ear headphones Please NO
wireless headphones or expensive ones. They sell them for $5 at Five Below/Amazon.
Students will be responsible for their headphones.)

● 3 pocket folders that are plastic (Please buy ONE RED & ONE YELLOW FOLDER☺)

*Please label all notebooks, folders, pencil cases, sweatshirts, backpack, lunchboxes (if your
child brings a lunch), and crayon boxes with your child’s name.

We always appreciate any and all contributions made for the classroom. Thank you for your
support and cooperation! We are looking forward to a great school year! Any questions you
may contact us at school or at our email- Mrs. Smith ewurfel@philasd.org and Ms. Ferder
aballiett@philasd.org☺

Thank you- Mrs. Smith 206 & Mrs. Ferder 208
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